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September 9, 2020

Thank you for your cooperation yesterday with our school closing.  We will continue to post 
any alerts on Schoolcast and Facebook.  If you did not receive either of these messages, 
please contact the office.

We appreciate all who attended our first HSA/TownHall meeting.  Our HSA meetings are very 
informative and are where some decisions are made.  We value your input.  This is your 
school.  Our Fall Fundraiser is to be determined.  More info to follow.  Our Fall Rummage 
Sale is a go and scheduled for October 7th - 11th.

We also would like to thank Ulyses Almeida and Mark St. Marie for dealing with some issues 
on our playground area to make it safer for our children.  

We will be administering our Acadiancy (Dibels) Reading Assessment for the remainder of the 
week in K-6th grades.  This provides our teachers with an indication of how to improve 
instructional reading strategies for your child.

Next week we have our Artist Residency with Paul Taylor.  The children will be engaged in a 
variety of educational experiences about Australia.

Please remember to turn in your Scholastic News fee, if you haven’t don't so already.  This is 
due by this Friday, Sept. 11th.

Lastly, we will participate in our first All School Mass of the year.  It will take place Sunday, 
September 27th at 9:30am in the SCM Parking Lot.  Please remember to bring your mask 
and chair.  (Please return the slip below)

======================================================================

All School Mass Form 
(please return to the office ASAP) 

Family Name ______________________________________ 

My child/children _______________________________________________________________ 

Will participate in the All School Mass on Sunday, September 27th at 9:30am, in the SCM Parking Lot


